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Tim-after our discussions of restoration of injection on South Eunice (7 Rivers Queen) Unit well nos. 
102,202,405,410,412,and 414. It is approved to return these wells to production without filing for re-authorization 
for injection (C108). Before restoring injection Marathon shall perform mechanical integrity tests on each well and 
submit charts and sundry notices to the Hobbs-District Office for approval. Thanks Chris Williams-NMOCD 
District 1 Supervisor. 

Page 1 


